
EDDIE E. LEE, PGA  
The David Leadbetter Golf Academy | The Dunes at Maui Lani  

 
 
 
October 1, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary, 
 
I respectfully submit this letter of intent to serve as a Director on the Aloha Section PGA 
Board. 
 
I have been a PGA member for 28 years and really believe in the values of our 
Association. I am currently the Owner/Operator of the David Leadbetter Golf Academy 
at the Dunes of Maui Lani Golf Club. 
 
I have served on the board since 2010 and recently completed my term as President in 
2019. As a Past President of the Aloha Section PGA, I look forward to continue serving 
and helping our fellow professionals across the state.  
 
During my term as an officer, I believed in creating a message to deliver a higher form 
of communication from our section leadership to our fellow members. Although there is 
room to grow, this campaign was highly successful. 
 
I feel strongly in serving our PGA professionals, community, golf industry and growing 
the game. 
 
I am on the Aloha Section PGA Teaching and Special Awards Committees and have 
seen firsthand the unique skill sets showcased by our members. 
 
We have truly remarkable and talented golf professionals in our section and I am proud 
to be a PGA member. 
 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Eddie Lee, PGA 
Owner / Operator 
The David Leadbetter Golf Academy at the Dunes of Maui Lani 


